
Feedback on Current Extracurricular 

Options 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the current 

extracurricular options available to students at [School/Organization Name]. Overall, I appreciate 

the variety of activities offered, including [list a few specific activities]. 

However, I would like to suggest the incorporation of a few additional options that could 

enhance student engagement and participation. These include: 

• Creative Writing Club 

• Robotics Team 

• Environmental Awareness Group 

• Photography Club 

Implementing these options could help cater to a broader range of interests and skills among the 

students, fostering a more inclusive atmosphere. 

Thank you for considering my suggestions. I look forward to seeing the continued growth of our 

extracurricular programs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


